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H.E. Faisal Al-Humoud Al-Malek Al-Sabah
Named to The Platinum Group USA Board

The Platinum Group USA, Inc., is pleased to announce the appointment
of H.E. Sheikh Faisal Al-Humoud Al-Malek Al-Sabah, Ambassador of the
State of Kuwait to the Sultanate of Oman, as a Director. Additionally,
Sheikh Faisal will serve as President, Middle East Region of The Platinum
Group USA, Inc.

“"We are honored that Sheikh Faisal has joined The Platinum Group”, said
Mr. Amer Rustom, Chairman of TPG USA. “"He is a respected member of
the Kuwaiti Royal Family, a distinguished diplomat and successful
businessman.”

In addition to his duties as Ambassador, Sheikh Faisal was recently
named Undersecretary, Diwan of the newly appointed Prime Minister,
Sheikh Nasser Mohammed Al-Ahmed Al-Sabah. Previously, he held the
same position to Sheikh Sabah Al-Ahmed Al-Jaber Al-Sabah, the newly
named Emir.

Sheikh Faisal is a member of the Kuwaiti Ruling Family Committee, a
member of the Board of Warba Insurance Company S.A.K., Chairman of
the Philippine International English School and Director of Protocol and
Chamberlain at Diwan of the Crown Prince.

He holds two Bachelor degree’s in Political Science and Commerce as
well as a Masters in Business Administration.
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